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July 12, 1996 
Mr. Sean Ryan 
164 Northern Ave. Suite 220 
Boston, MA 022 10 

Dear Sean Ryan: 

Thank you for your speedy reply to our debate invitation. I am sure you are as eager as we are to 

begin negotiating the terms of the debates. 

In order to expedite the process and save your office the inconvenience of securing a venue for 

the negotiations, I have taken the liberty to reserve two neutral sites for the week of July 22-26. 
The first site, The Endicott Estate, is a historic landmark in the town of Dedham. The Estate has 

several well appointed meeting rooms with period details available for our disposal. The second 

site, a meeting room within the Milton Town Library, can seat approximately 20 people. 

Each site is centrally located within the 9th District and is easily accessible by car. I am confident 
that either site more than adequately meets our mutual requirements, and I look forward to 

meeting with you personally to iron out all of the details of the debates. 

So that we may confirm our reservations at the desired location a response is necessary by 
Thursday, July 18. If we don't hear from you by then I will reserve a meeting room at the 

Endicott Estate for Wednesday, July 25 from 8:00 a.m. until 1 1 :00 a.m. 

Given the limited amount of time between now and the November election, it is imperative that 

we meet as soon as possible to allow for the extra time required to schedule multiple debates. 

Thank you in advance for your punctual reply. 

- Paul ~ndeison 
Campaign Manager 

P.S. Feel free to contact me anytime at (617) 326-6000. 


